
 

V3 June 2020 

4th July 2024 
 
RE: Early bird club from September  
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Following on from our successful trial of the Early Bird Club we would like to extend this for 
the whole of the 24/25 academic year.  We are aware that if numbers of children attending 
do not increase this will mean a financial loss for the school but we are willing to support 
this for a year to see if we can make it viable. 
 
The club will continue to run from 7.45am – 8.40am. We will supply drinks for the children 
but not food, we are happy for them to bring a breakfast item to eat during club time. The 
cost of each session will be £5 per child. If we have a large response to bookings then we 
would look to reduce this cost if possible moving forward.  
 
Booking and payment information will be sent out before the end of this term so please 
look out for further information regarding processes and deadlines for booking places. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Justine McMinn  
Head Teacher  
 
 
 


